
 

 
 
 
 
 
March 25, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 391 
RE: New  53’ 110” Equipment and Availability Update 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are pleased to confirm that our new 53’ 110” containers will begin to arrive in the LA 
Port area in April 2003. By November 2003, 3,500 containers will have arrived and will be 
available for use throughout most of the Pacer Stacktrain network. 
 
This significant equipment investment will transform our fleet into predominately 53’ 
containers. Manufactured with lighter weight Swedish steel and stronger oak plank flooring, 
these new containers will be more durable and allow an increase in forklift weight capacity. 
The 110’ door opening will enable more loading flexibility. For more information visit 
www.pacerstack.com to view our new 53’ equipment brochure and equipment specifications. 
 
While our 53’ 110” containers can be used for most Pacer Stacktrain locations within the 
United States, there are specific locations that 53' 110” equipment will temporarily not be 
able to serve. They are as follows: 
 
All Mexico Locations  
Charleston 
Detroit 
El Paso 
Laredo 
Miami 
Montreal 
New Orleans 
Savannah 
St. Paul 
Toronto 
 
During 2004 we plan to expand our service offering for 53’ 110” containers to the above-
mentioned points. 
 
Please contact your local Business Development Representative if you have any questions or 
our Equipment Reservations Department at 877-816-1810. 
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